School Attendance by Class

Flamingos 95.3% Kingfishers 99.3% Jackdaws 98.3% Hummingbirds 95.7%

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.2%

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and spent on whatever they would like for their class.

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws

Classes for September 2024 Please see attached letter.

Afterschool Club Apologies but there will now be afterschool club on 4^{th} September but **NOT** on the 5^{th} September.

School Reports These will be sent out next week.

The Friends will be holding a secondhand uniform stall on the playground at 3.15pm Monday 8th July (weather permitting). As usual, donations to the Friends are welcome if you have a coin or two with you.

Swimming There will be no swimming for Kingfishers on 9th July as it is the whole school transition morning.

Whole School Can we politely ask that payments are kept up to date on ParentMail as the end of the school year approaching.

Leavers Assembly This will now start at 1.45 not 2 pm.

The Friends Break the Rules Day Pay £1 to break the rules on July 17th. Please bring cash in on the day. Break the rules day is simple, children can break as many of the following seven rules as they would like for one day and one day only! The children will need to wear school uniform, with the crazy rule breaking items.

- Rule 1 Students must have neat and tidy hair, no colour or extravagant styles *Come to school with crazy hair, the wilder and wackier the better!*
- Rule 2 Students must not wear nail varnish or temporary tattoos or face glitter *add nail varnish, glitter or temporary tattoos to your look for the day!*
- Rule $\bf 3$ Students must wear school shoes *wear your trainers or other closed toe shoes to school for the day*
- Rule 4 Students must wear school socks or tights *show your true colours with your socks or tights, colourful, patterned, different lengths and styles, the more exciting the better!*
- Rule 5 No squash in water bottles * still no Fizzy in water bottle, but any flavour squash is okay!*
- Rule 6 No pyjamas * wear your most comfortable pyjamas*
- Rule 7 All clothes must look smart * you can wear clothes upside-down, back to front, the crazier the better!*

Diary Dates

Bawburgh Duck Race 13.07.24

Hockering Lane Bawburgh Norwich Norfolk, NR9 3LR



Executive Headteacher: Miss. C. Stedman 01603 742329

Office@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
Chair of Governors: Mr C. Scott

Dear Parents & Carers

Class Arrangements September 2024

I would like to share with you the class arrangements for September:

Class	Teacher	Support Staff
Flamingos (Reception)	Mrs Dring	Ms Lain and Mrs Rogers
Kingfishers (Year 1 and 2)	Miss Strachan	Mrs McGregor Mrs Craig + one new member of staff
Jackdaws (Year 3 and 4)	Mr Johnston	Mrs Tuma
Hummingbirds (Year 5 and 6)	Mrs Taverner (Mon-Wed) Mrs Maudlin (Thurs-Fri)	Miss Lofts

Mrs Cox will cover teacher's statutory release time for planning, preparation and assessment across the week.

The children will have the opportunity to meet and work with their new teachers next week on Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th July in the mornings.

We will be saying goodbye at Bawburgh to Miss Hipperson, in the short term, as she has accepted the exciting opportunity to become the reception teacher at Barford to cover a maternity leave. We will still continue to work very closely with her across the Federation and will welcome her back to Bawburgh next September.

Senior leadership across the federation will stay the same. Both Mrs Maudlin and Mrs Bailey have thoroughly enjoyed their new roles and look forward to supporting myself with developing the strategic direction of the partnership.

Mrs Bailey, Mr Johnston, and myself will continue to be the Designated Safeguarding Leads across the partnership.







As we move into the next academic year, we look forward to strengthening our partnership with Barford. We have enjoyed getting to know the staff and children at our Federation events and the school trips we have shared over the course of the year. We are also very lucky to have Mr Horne joining the Barford team and we will hopefully see him at many of the school events we have planned next year.

All the staff would like to thank you for your continued support, as this has not gone unnoticed and look forward to the coming academic year.

With best wishes

Carla Stedman

Executive Headteacher

(alixedra

EMauldin

Emma Maudlin Senior Lead Teacher The Bawburgh School